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MINCHINHAMPTON ACADEMY RECEPTION
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Term 2 2015





Reception Maths Workshop


We will be holding a Maths Workshop with information about how we teach maths in Reception. Please come along to Mrs Bugg’s class at 2.45pm on Thursday 12th November. 





What a superb first term we have had!  The children have settled well in to school life and we are now looking forward to term 2.  Our story of the term is How to Catch a Star by Oliver Jeffers. We will be learning to retell this story and see where the topic of stars takes us.





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY





12th November - Maths Workshop


17th and 19th November - Parents Evening


9th and 10th December-Christmas Production


17th December - Breakfast with Santa








DATES FOR YOUR DIARY





17th and 19th November - Parents Evening


9th and 10th December-Christmas Production


17th December - Breakfast with Santa


16th December - End of Term 2





Drop off and Pick up





Please make sure that children are ready to come into class promptly at 8.45am when the bell goes. Also pick up is 3.10pm. Please do not arrive before 3pm as this can disrupt learning of children throughout the school. When the gates are locked, parents are not permitted to access the school site. 





OUTDOOR LEARNING
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Please remember outdoor learning sessions take place every Thursday.  Your child should come to school wearing the following    


grey, black or navy joggers/leggings


normal polo shirt and sweatshirt 


old coat


Your child will not need school trousers or skirts on this day.  Thank you to all of the helpers so far. The new list is up outside Mrs Saeed’s classroom for you to sign up to help.  We need 7 helpers each week.








�





Your child’s learning diary is up and running. Thank you to all of the parents that have registered online. Please log on regularly to check progress, add comments and, importantly, add observations from home.





�





Reading club will take place on Wednesdays at 3.10pm in Aqua and Midnight Class. This is a club for children to attend with their parent/ carer.  A great opportunity to read before going home.








